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 Ever since the 
memorable alumni weekend 
in 2005, we’ve been count-
ing the days until our 90th 
year celebration.  Well, the 
waiting is over!  In just a 
few months time, we’ll be 
welcoming back alumni 
from generations past to 
celebrate this milestone at 
Camp Wayne.   There’s no 
better time or place to catch 
up with camp friends and 
reminisce about the good 
old days in Preston Park. 
 In this “Reunion 
Special” newsletter, you’ll 
find all the information 
you’ll need to prepare for 
this exciting weekend at 
camp including registration 

information, the weekend 
schedule, and a link to our 
new home on Facebook.  
Please forward this newslet-
ter to any camp friends that 
you’re in touch with who 
aren’t on our email list and 
please encourage them to 
register for an alumni ac-
count online. 
 We are incredibly 
fortunate to have the oppor-
tunity to connect with hun-
dreds of campers and staff 
members every summer.   
As our camp family contin-
ues to grow we are always 
reminded of our great 
friends from summers past.  
While the setting is nothing 
short of perfect, there is no 
question that it’s the friend-

ships formed at camp that 
keeps everyone coming 
back for more.  We hope 
you are as excited as we are 
to spend a few days at camp 
together again, to celebrate 
90 years at Wayne! 

90 Years and Counting… 

Camp Wayne for Boys and Girls 

2010 Alumni R
eunion Sp

ecial 

             Registering for the Reunion 
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To register for the reunion, go to www.campwayne.com or www.campwaynegirls.com 
and click on alumni.  You’ll see a link for more information about the event including the 
weekend schedule and a link to RSVP online.   
 
Don’t forget that all alumni events are for alumni 21 years and older.  Alumni are wel-
come to join us with their families.    
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Weekend Schedule 
 
Saturday, September 11 
 
11:00 AM  Registration at the Boys’ main office (across from dining room) & Girls’ A.R.C (old softball field) 
 

Bunk / Room Assignments 
Pick up Name Tag and T-Shirt 
Camp Wayne Uniform Orders 

 
 
 Throughout the weekend: 

 
Facilities open on Boys’ & Girls’ side for your enjoyment; equipment available upon re-
quest. 
Snacks & refreshments available in the Boys’ & Girls’ dining room. 

 
*Lunch will not be provided but you’re welcome to bring your own 
 
 
 
1:00 PM - 5:00 PM  Waterfront open on both sides  
 
 
 
3:00 PM  Optional co-ed Kong Pong Tournament at CWG 
 
 
 
6:00 PM  BBQ Dinner at CWG 
 
 
 
7:30 PM  Evening Activity on girls’ side followed by campfire with S’mores. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunday, September 12 
 
9:00 AM - 10:30 AM Brunch on boys’ side 
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Every year, Camp Wayne is proud to support two terrific organizations, Project Morry and SCOPE, both of which provide 
memorable summer camp experiences for children who would otherwise not be able to attend camp.  As an alumnus of 
Camp Wayne we know you can appreciate the gift that is summer camp.   
 
While we are celebrating at camp in 2010, we hope you will consider making a donation to one of these organizations so 
other children can experience the wonders of camping.   

Project Morry is a year-round youth development organization that provides to each child a multi-year com-
mitment anchored by a superb residential summer camp experience. 

The children, for whom these experiences would not otherwise be available, benefit from a network of sup-
port and gain increased social skills, enhanced self-esteem, positive core values and a greater sense of per-
sonal responsibility. 

www.projectmorry.org 

Camp Wayne Gives Back 

SCOPE is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to provide children in need the edge to succeed in 
life through the summer camp experience. We accomplish this by funding camperships at not-for-profit 
resident camps where children will benefit from a positive, safe and healthy environment led by excellent 
adult role models, who will help them develop their full potential.  
 

www.scope-ny.org 
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Alumni Buzz 

Thanks to everyone for sharing your news with your camp family.  To share your news for our Fall ‘10 Newsletter, go to www.campwayne.com and 

click on the Alumni tab.  You’ll see a link on the left side where you can share your news. 

Gail Lopata -Still missin' those wonderful camp wayne summers!  Living in Branson MO now...so anyone coming to the 
Ozarks please look us up.  Cathy Lehman, Susan Fein or Debbie Meringolo...where are you?  
 
Jason Blonstein - Jesse and Oren each married last year, Jesse in Toronto, Oren in California. Jesse won the International 
Award of Excellence for Lighting Design Engineers last month, was honored in Seattle by his professional organization. Oren 
works for Toro (Tiger in Japanese), Princeton grads) Trading, an international finance company, doing IT and marketing for 
them, travels A LOT to Japan and Europe, lives in Berkeley. Cheryl and I still working, me at NYU, Cheryl is Director of Inpa-
tient Psychology at Kings County Hospital.  Please send our best regards to all.  
 
Susan Paul - I was at camp from 1947-1953.  Looking for bunk mates to say hello.  I live in Armonk, NY and would be curious 
to hear what life has brought to the girls I spent all those summers with. 
 
Alan Buchner - My son, Dan, just completed three stages of Q school, which is a golf competition to get on the PGA Tour 
and Nationwide Tour. The first 25 get PGA Tour, the next 50 get fully exempt Nationwide status and the remainder get limited 
Nationwide. Happy to report that Dan is fully exempt Nationwide.  
 

Laurette  Kramer Vogel - April Kane Langus, Carol Schwartz Lewis and Eileen Hazan Ginzburg and I found each other again 
through Facebook.  We went to Camp Wayne in the late 60's early 70's.  The last year of camp, George was our head counselor 
and was pregnant with her first child.  We all had a great time!  I met up with April over the summer in Westchester, NY.  We 
are going to meet up again at the end of this month.  April and Eileen don't live in the NY-NJ area. We are hoping if they do 
come up to this area we can all get together!  
 
Todd Greenstein - My older daughter Allyson sang this past summer in the NY American Choral Directors Honor Choir in 
Albany. She has since been selected to sing for the National Honor Choir in February 2010 in Philadelphia, PA. Can't wait to 
run up Rocky's Steps since the last time I did it was on a trip from Camp Wayne in the early 1980's. 
 

Jaime Neiss - I think about Camp Wayne all the time, and miss it so much!  I hope everyone is doing well!  Right now I'm liv-
ing in Rochester, NY and teaching dance! I hope to visit Wayne soon! 
 

Leon Stand - A friend who had various family members go to Wayne sent me your web site. In watching the photos in the 
alumni scrapbook I  was surprised that my photo( I am the singer on the right in the photo of the three singers) still exists. This 
was taken in a camp show in 1945 and I happily remember that I was chosen as all around camper that year.  I was at Wayne 
from 1942 to 1945..enjoyed every minute of it..now I am a retired real estate attorney and former executive director of a major 
real estate company. 
 

Karen Keenholtz Newton - My daughter Hilary gave birth to her second set of twins. Hayden and Isabel are my Three year 
old Grandaughters and Aaron and Samuel are now two months old and it is a very busy household. 
 
Malcolm Leitman - 7/15 is my 80th birthday. I will be visiting camp in early august for the first time since the late 40's.  In the 
summer of 1977 I flew my plane over the camp buzzing the lake.  The camp, Oscar, Hank, Peewee, Jerry Molter, Ted Krause, 
Gene Kohn, Dick Blasb, Marty Billett, and, Fred Pine...all the above, I remember with fondness. Camp Wayne lately has been in 
my thoughts most early "polar bear" mornings while I continue the tradition of swimming laps.  See you in first week of au-
gust!!!! 
 
Michael Corpuel - We are delighted to announce that Michael Corpuel recently got engaged to Randy Blume. 
 
Jay Greene - Today while I was floating in the pool at our home in Ponte Vedra Beach, my thoughts turned to the great sum-
mer years at Camp Wayne - 1952-1957. I would like to find some of my old buddies: Ricky Levy, Steve Robbins, Jeff Luwenda, 
David Mayer...and I wish I could think of all the others. Please contact me if you know where they are!  
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Camp Wayne for Boys  

info@campwayne.com  

www.campwayne.com 

Camp Wayne for Girls 

info@campwaynegirls.com 

www.campwaynegirls.com 

Camp Wayne for Boys and Girls 

Do you know someone who’s ready for camp?  
If you have children or friends with children 
who are considering camp in the next year or 
two, please get in touch so we can send along 
information about Wayne.  We have lots of sec-
ond and third generation campers at Wayne! 

Ready for Camp? Welcoming the Next Generation 
This summer, we welcome the next generation to our camp 
family: 
 

Ethan Arnone (Robin Shafran) 

Max Greller (Rebecca Mintz) 

Jeffrey Oppenheim (Liz Korey) 

Riley Schneider (Corey Schneider) 

Benny Frost (Michael Frost) 

Sam Martin (Nancy Haut) 

Hudson Alexander (Meri Gibbons) 

Emily Alexander (Meri Gibbons) 

Aliza Hackmyer (Selma Hackmyer) 

Jaimie Kaplan (Stacy Corpuel) 

Ruthie Kaufman (Lauren Rose) 

Sami Levin (Alison Robbins) 

Rachel Martin (Nancy Haut) 

Gabrielle Ranieri (Marty Grossman) 

Sara Schlatner (Wendy Futterman) 
 

Click the link below to visit Camp Wayne’s official 
home on Facebook. 

 

Camp Wayne is sponsoring a Day Camp Program from August 16th - 20th on the campus of Camp Wayne.  This 
five-day program will serve 20 children from the Preston and Hancock Elementary Schools who without our sup-
port wouldn’t have the opportunity to experience camp.  Michael Corpuel will direct the tuition-free program for 
these children who will be entering the 5th grade. 
 
We are seeking alumni who would like to volunteer for a minimum of a day and a half during the time pe-
riod stated above and can contribute in one or more of the following activities: MADD workshop, tennis, 
soccer, nature, story telling, dramatics, and games.   
 
If interested please contact Michael Corpuel at mhcorpuel@aol.com, or 516-365-4678   

       Volunteer Staff  For Under Served children 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Camp-Wayne-for-Boys-and-Girls/118420381527267?ref=sgm
mailto:mhcorpuel@aol.com

